

Our core purpose is that every young person should gain as much as possible from our school, based on our belief that all learners can, need and want to achieve.

Thursday 9th February

Dear Parent,

Next week we celebrate **Sports Week** at DBS Wakra and there are lots of activities being put on to promote healthy, active lifestyles in of our pupils.

Over the course of the week there will be presentations by various outside professionals including a Yoga instructor, a qualified nutritionist and a gymnastics group. These will be all during school hours and at no cost. All pupils will need their PE kit on Sunday for their allotted Yoga session.

School will be closed on **Tuesday 14th February** for **National Sports Day** so in the later half of the week Early Years, Key Stage 1 and Key stage 2 Sports days will take place and parents are welcome to attend.

Wednesday 15th February - Key stage 2 - 12pm - 1.30pm (Parents welcome)

Thursday 16th February - Early years - 7.20am - 8.20am (Parents welcome)

Key stage 1 - 12pm - 1.30pm (Parents welcome)

Big House gymnastics will be giving a fantastic gymnastic demonstration from 1.15pm (All welcome to watch)

All pupils will need their PE Kit on the relevant Sports Day. They will need to wear a coloured t shirt representing the House they are in. Please ask your class teacher if you are unsure which House your child is in.

The PE department use this week to promote emotional, social and physical health so please ask questions at home to reinforce learning and come along to support your child and their school in their sporting endeavours.

If you have any other questions please do not hesitate to get in contact.

Yours sincerely, Elliot Johnston Head of Physical Education Doha British School, Wakra





